
                                               

                                               December 11, 2020 

 

 

 

Re:  DT 20-104, Town of Durham Public Works 

Complaint by Town of Durham, City of Dover, City of Portsmouth, City of Somersworth, Town of 

Newmarket, Town of Exeter, and Town of Newington against  

Consolidated Communications of Northern New England Company, LLC d/b/a  

Consolidated Communications-NNE 

Suspending Procedural Schedule and Establishing Deadline for Status Report 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On December 10, 2020, following the December 9 settlement conference, Commission Staff (Staff) filed a 

letter requesting that the Commission suspend the schedule in the above-captioned proceeding and direct 

that a status report be filed on or before February 26, 2021.  Staff stated that the parties have agreed to 

suspend the schedule until further notice. 

 

Accordingly, the Commission has suspended the procedural schedule, effective immediately, until further 

notice.  A status report shall be filed on or before Friday, February 26, 2021. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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